


Regarding Retrofitting DG sets with Emission control device
1 message

Vibhanshu Singh <vibs.dmrc@gmail.com> Thu, 18 Jun, 2020 at 10:37 am
To: arvind.singh@yfcprojects.com, ashish.bharti@yfcprojects.com
Cc: Ravi Kapoor <rkdmrc@gmail.com>, vipul jindal <vipuljindals@yahoo.com>, Lal Krishna Panwar <lalkrishna.panwar@gmail.com>,
nitinparihar.iitr@gmail.com, dc04dmrc@gmail.com

Dear Sir
Please find the attached letter regarding Retrofitting DG sets with Emission control device

Vibhanshu Singh
Assistant Engineer
Delhi Metro Rail Corporation


